
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we have booked Fizz Pop Science to come into school 

to do a workshop with our Year 2/3 pupils. 

This will tie in with areas of their current learning. 

 

"Become illuminated as we split apart white light and create rainbows in the classroom. 

Discover how light travels and how it can be used in everyday life. Discover the wonders of 

UV when we make glowing potions and find invisible messages that are hidden in plain sight 

to keep us safe. 

 

We will be exploring shadow puppets and how we can create different using lights and 

opaque objects. The children will be creating their own performance and showing it off to 

others." 

 

 

To help with the cost of this workshop, we are kindly asking for a contribution of £4 per child. 

This has been set up as a payment item on ParentPay. 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 
RHF School Office 


